
 

 

 

Press Release  

Luxembourg, 15 December 2017  

 

ORCO PROPERTY GROUP – Trading of Shares on the Luxembourg Stock Exchange  

 

ORCO PROPERTY GROUP (the "Company") announces that on 14 December 2017 it 
received a notice of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange stating that the suspension of trading of 
the Company shares (ISIN: LU0122624777) on the Luxembourg Stock Exchange is lifted. 

The Company shares will again start trading on the Luxembourg Stock Exchange on 15 
December 2017. 

 

For more information, visit www.orcogroup.com 
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